
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release  

Plattsburgh, NY – 1/27/2019 - The US Department of Transportation (US DOT) issued a Request for 

Proposal (RFP) on December 6, 2019 inviting air carriers to submit proposals for the Essential Air Service 

contract at the Plattsburgh International Airport.  

Proposals were due to US DOT by January 15, 2020 and three air carriers submitted proposals: 

 Cape Air 

 SkyWest Airlines 

 Silver Airways  

The proposals from the air carriers have been uploaded to www.regulations.gov under docket number 

DOT-OST-2003-14783.  

Community comments should be sent via e-mail to the following person no later than Friday, February 

28, 2020:  

Michael Martin 

United States Department of Transportation 

Essential Air Service (EAS) and Small Community Air Service Development Program (SCASDP)E-

Mail: michael.f.martin@dot.gov 
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